
GERALD R. FORD 

September 15, 1978 

Dear Victor: 

To emphasize my sincere wish for the success 
of your campaign for Governor of Oregon, I am 
enclosing a check for $1,000 payable to 
Vic Atiyeh for Governor, drawn on the account 
of the President Ford Committee funds. 

The residents of Oregon are most fortunate to 
have a man of your ability seeking to represent 
them as Governor, and I am pleased to play 
a small part in seeing that they have the 
opportunity to benefit from your dedicated 
service. 

Wishing you every success, 

Sincerely, 

Atiyeh 
Atiyeh for Governor 

900 Southwest Stark 
Room 160 
Portland, Oregon 97205 

Enclosure 


